
 
 

 

 
 

September 19th, 2006 
 
 
Chief Authorizations Branch 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21406 
 
 
To whom it May Concern: 
 
 
Please be advised that Belkin Corporation authorizes TDK RF Solutions to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, 
for applications submitted to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) regarding Ultra-Wideband (UWB) 
products. 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of 
the Anti-Drug abuse act of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is 
subject to denial of federal benefits that includes FCC benefits. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Freeman 
Senior Product Manager 
Belkin Corporation 
 


